Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

015ijk Micholitz to Sander




Singapore, 2th April 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

Departed from Manila on the 19th of this month and arrived here yesterday. I have collected Dendr. dearei, Cypr. ciliolare, Phal. stuart. which have lasted quite well. Phal. amabil. have suffered greatly in Manila, of the Phal. sander., 300 were still alive when I arrived in Manila, as Roebelen might have written to you.

Mr. Stuart Valentine, who was in Surigao, will bring some 12,000 [Phalaenopsis] stuart[iana]. from there. He immediately boarded the Ulysses (Holt.)….

I tried to get on board the Mess. Marit. but was not accepted. If at all possible I shall try to get on board P&O on the 31st of the month and if that is not possible either, come via (HOLT) and at the same time bring a part of Foerstermann’s consignment. Should Low’s Dendrobium dearei arrive before me, don’t worry; I shall bring 5000 of them.

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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